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Happy Easter Newsletter !

Mother Hen Foundation (MHF) is holding 

a fun Easter Fair at Weston Village Hall 

on Easter Saturday April 8th. Designed 

to celebrate Easter and raise funds to 

support Pastor Kevin and Kenyan 

families in Poultry farming. Supplied by 

the government, the course will train our 

Kenyan families to rear chickens 

sustainably and to support themselves.      


New communications are being designed and 

published by MHF Trustee and Graphic Design ace 

Richard Barnes, proprietor of Litchfield Morris design 

agency. This year our new website has been uploaded,  

providing key information and in the longer term an 

opportunity to donate.


New MHF Achievement Award is a certificate for our 

Administrators to present to students or family members 

that have achieved good exam results, regular 

attendance or faithful service. We are proud of the MHF 

members who have received these awards. 


Pastor Kevin Ogada our Kenyan Administrator,  

has awarded the Achievement Award to Keiden for 

excellence in learning and attendance at MHF Sunday 

School and to Millicent for being the best and longest 

serving cook at his school and orphanage in Kenya. 


Daniel Masih of Pakistan has won first place in his term 

exams and has succeeded in moving up to the higher 

year. Daniel is supported in his studies by one of our 

sponsors. We hope he will be able to attend university. 


MHF objectives are to train individuals to become self 

sufficient. Agreeing with Oxfam, we give a man a fishing 

rod, rather than a fish, so he can fish for himself.


There is a big difference between MHF and large 

charities. No middle men, no big charity salaries, no 

transaction fees –  just direct to those in need. Please 

give to support Pastor Kevin’s work with poor families, 

orphans and widows and receive his personal response:


via electronic bank transfer Lloyds Business Account  
Mother Hen Foundation  

Sort Code 30-98-97 Acc No 83725363  
or cheque payable to Mother Hen Foundation, 8 Hunsdon 

Manor Gardens, Weston-under-Penyard, Ross on Wye HR9 7FQ

      With love, thanks and Easter Blessings Helen 

Thanks to Gorsley After School Club for Easter Egg cards
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